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Sutton Coldfield Pokéclub  
 

Organiser: Joanna Shirley   Tel: 0121 354 2655  email: bhampokeclub@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

Your Pokémon Club staff, Joanna, Glenn and Chris   

Tuck Shop 
On club days there will usually be a tuck shop 
selling crisps and pop at pocket money prices. 
On tournament days the tuck shop will also be 

selling simple rolls like ham or cheese. All at 
cost price. 

Club Sales 
At most club events, packs of Pokémon cards 

will be available for purchase at discount 
prices along with other Pokémon accessories 
such as sleeves depending upon availability. 

Welcome to the Sutton Coldfield Pokéclub where you can play the Pokémon trading card game, swap 

cards or play Pokémon video games on your DS with other fans of Pokémon.  Our club normally meets 

twice a month.  As well as our normal league meetings we also host occasional tournaments including 

the Pokémon TCG Birmingham City Championships.  Don’t worry if you’re new to the trading card game, 

beginners are always welcome and there's always other players on hand who will be willing to help you 

learn the game.  Just bring along your DS, game cartridge and trading cards and join in the fun. 

Pokéclub is a public event and anyone of any age is welcome to attend. 
However parents need to be aware that the club does not provide a child 
care service and you remain responsible for your child’s safety, well-being 

and behaviour. Parents are welcome to stay during all meetings and tea and 
coffee is available free of charge. Toilet facilities are also on site. Any help 

from parents putting out chairs and tables, making drinks etc is greatly 
appreciated.  

Check out our website at www.suttoncoldfieldpokeclub.weebly.com 

On our website you can check out dates of future meetings as well as find useful information on such 

things as deck building, tournaments and rules of play.  We also have our own blog. 

We would be grateful if players and parents would fill out a 

contact details sheet so that we can get in touch if meetings 

have to be cancelled at short notice or we have found any 

lost property belonging to you.  This can be obtained from 

Joanna or can be downloaded from our website. 

You can find out dates of 
forthcoming meetings and 
events from our website, our 
monthly newsletter or direct 
from Pokemon.com 

We ask players to 

pay £2 at each 

league meeting to 

cover the cost of 

renting the hall. 

If you’ve never played Pokémon at a league or event before we’ll give you a player ID number. This will 

allow you to enter official Pokémon tournaments and you can also use it to create a Pokémon trainer 

account online at www.pokemon.com. 
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